
December 2023 Report 

Faculty Success 

Meeting December 11, 2023 

The meeting was changed to December 11 from December 14 to accommodate academic 
calendar appointments.  However, a quorum was not met. 

There was discussion on the suggested changes to the P & T guidelines.  A question was posed 
to clarify what the problem is and how will the problem be solved by changes. 

Regarding Propositions 05-23/24 there was confusion on whether it was assigned to the 
commitee.  A suggestion was made to change the membership of the commitee to include more 
representation from the community colleges.  In particular, it is currently writen for inclusion of 
1 community college faculty member from the community colleges.  Information was provided 
that NMSU Alamogordo teaches approximately 67% of all classes on the web and grants 
approximately 80% on-line classes.  It is suggested that the membership be amended to add 1 
faculty member from NMSU Alomogordo and 1 faculty member from NMSU Grants.  These 
members would have voice of experience to add to the commitee. 

Respectfully submited: 

Glenn Duff 

Animal and Range Sciences 

Chair, Faculty Success 




